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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The beginning of the week was very cold, especially here in Sultan, WA where my family lives. Our 

school district was closed until Friday due to inclement weather. It was great to see the ice starting to melt 

from yesterday, an indication of a warmer temperature coming in. 

 

We are more than halfway in the month of January. Already the 18th day of our 40 Days International 

prayer condition in preparation for the celebration of our Heavenly Parent's Day, True Parents Birthday 

and Cheon Il Guk Foundation Day in February on the solar calendar. I hope we all are having good 

experience in doing the condition. The third prayer point in our condition is about witnessing especially to 

young people and to achieve real church growth. I would like to invite you to a community sharing on 

Sunday, January 21, 2024 from 7:00 to 8:15 pm via zoom. Let us begin our conversation on this topic - 

witnessing and real church growth. 

 

This Sunday, January 21, 2024 is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service. Miyuki Granstrom will be 

speaking. Also, it will be a Japanese Bento Bazaar. Please join us at Seattle Family Church. 

 

God bless and may we all receive the healing and comforting love of our Heavenly Parent, True Parents 

and Jesus. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

Zoom link to join: us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455 

password: 2020 

 

 

 


